



**PEMERINTAH PROVINSI KALIMANTAN BARAT
DINAS PENDIDIKAN DAN KEBUDAYAAN
SMA NEGERI 2 BATU AMPAR**

Alamat: Jln. Ruslan Desa Batu Ampar Kec. Batuampar Kab. Kuburaya Kalimantan Barat

Mata Pelajaran	: Bahasa Inggris	Program : MIA dan IS
Satuan Pendidikan	: SMA/ MA	Semester : GANJIL
Kelas	: X	Hari/Tgl : Senin 26 Oktober 2020

MID SEMESTER Ganjil 2020/2021

I. ANSWER THE QUESTION BY CHOOSING A,B,C,D OR E AS THE CORRECT ANSWER

I.1. INTRODUCING ONESELF AND ANOTHER

The following text is for question 1-4

Hi, my name is Lilian. I live in Lombok. It is a beautiful island in Indonesia. The islands is near Bali and it's a beautiful place too. I live with my parents and my brothers and sisters. My brother's names are Rio and Dwi. My sister's name are Sinta and Wina. My Parents are Mr. and Mrs Garret. We are big family.

1. Why does Lilian write the letter?
 - a. She wants to tell about Lombok
 - b. She wants to tell about herself
 - c. She inform the reader about the beautiful of Lombok
 - d. She describes about her family
 - e. She invite the reader to come to Lombok
2. What is the relationship between Sinta and Mr.Garret?
 - a. Sinta is Mr. Garret's sister
 - b. Sinta is Mr. Garret's daughter
 - c. Sinta is Mr. Garret's niece
 - d. Sinta is Mr. Garret's cousin
 - e. Sinta is Mr. Garret's nephew
3. "We are big family ..." What does the underlined word refer to?
 - a. Mr. and Mrs Garret
 - b. Lilian and her brothers
 - c. Lilian and her sisters
 - d. Lilian and her family
 - e. Lilian's sisters and brothers
4. Which of the followings are the expressions of introducing oneself?
 - a. I know Hannah from Caroline.
 - b. May I know your name please
 - c. Hi, I am Okan. What's your name?
 - d. My sister is Fani
 - e. it's nice to see you Bobi

5. Marni : Siti, this is Aji. Aji, this is Siti.
 Aji : How do you do, Siti?
 Siti : . . .
 A. How do you do, Aji. d. How are yo doing, Marni?
 B. I am Fine e. It is good, thanks
 C. Thanks, and you?

I.2. PRONOUN

6. Anita and I missed the morning flight and this made ____ late for our friend's wedding.
 a. His b. Me c. them d. her e. us
7. Manda: I need someone who can design a poster fast. I need the poster today
 Jordy : Cindy is our best designer. She can help you.
 Manda : good idea, I will talk to
 a. We b. She c. them d. Her e. him
8. Mrs. Lim: Brandon, You left your toy on the floor again. Pick it up!
 Brandon: That is not ____ Ma'am. I have put my toy in my bag.
 a. His b. Hers c. Mine d. Theirs e. Yours
9. Mom: Look this messy room, Lindsey!
 Lindsey: Sorry mom. It must be the kid. Let me tidy it up
 Mom : Why you? You must teach your children to clean ____ own room
 a. His b. Her c. Its d. Their e. my
10. "Ratih, I want to introduce someone, this is Duta, He is my eldest brother"
 The underlined word refers to....
 a. Ratih b. Dani c. Duta d. Brother e. Ali

I.3. CONGRATULATION AND COMPLIMENTS

11. Edo : "Happy Brithday, Lia"
 Lia : "Thank you Edo. You are the first who congratulate me."
 Edo : "Oh really? Here is a little present for you. I hope you like it."
 Lia : "Thank you very much. you are really my best friend."
 Why does Edo give lia a present?
 a. because Lia likes present
 b. because today Dayu's birthday
 c. because Lia is beautiful
 d. because Edo has a lot of money
 e. because Lia is celebrating her birthday
12. Dika : I won the competition yesterday
 Hendri : Really? That's very great. Please accept my warmest congratulation.
 Dika :
 Hendri : You are welcome
 a. Thanks for saying so
 b. I hope you say so
 c. Oh, Don't mention it
 d. Oh, my God!
 e. That's very great

13. Ben : What's your name? (1)
 Olivia : My name is Olivia (2)
 Ben : What a lovely name! (3)
 Olivia : Thanks! (4)
 Ben : You are welcome (5)

Which sentence is a compliment?

- a. 1 b. 2 c. 3 d. 4 4. 5

14. Belle :

Aline: Thanks! I made it myself.

Belle: Teach me how to make one someday, Ok?

Aline: Ok!

The correct sentence to fill in the blank is ...

- a. Nice dress!
 b. No, Thanks
 c. I'd like a cup of coffee please
 d. is that yours?
 e. oh, Goodness!

15. Lunetta : You have a beautiful blue eyes

Maya : Thank you, I got them from my mother

What can we conclude from the dialog?

- a. Lunetta has blue eyes d. Maya Compliments Lunetta's mother
 b. Maya has beautiful mother e. Maya is thanking Lunetta for complimenting her mother
 c. Lunetta is complimenting Maya's eyes

I.4 DESCRIPTIVE TEXT

The following text is for questions 16-20

Bali Island

It is the most famous island in Indonesia. It is an awesome place which holds spectacular combination of natural beauty and cultural landscape. Its Beauty blends in harmony with warm and friendly people. Here the culture continues to be preserved from generation to generation. This island is called Bali.

Bali is well known by many names; the island of gods, Dewata Island, thousand-temples island, and the island of paradise. People call Bali 'the island of paradise' is not without reasons. Bali has outstanding natural beauty like a volcano that looks close and big; endless green paddy fields which give a sense of peace and tranquility; as well as the grains of Balinese beach sand and the beauty of the sea which are so mesmerizing. Bali also has dramatic dances, diverse customary ceremonies, the best traditional culinary, as well as beautiful and wholesome arts and crafts.

This exotic island has many interesting things to offer; ranging from spiritual life and traditional culinary to extraordinary experience such surfing, diving, and jungle tracking which challenging your courage. That is why Bali is nominated as the World's Best Island in 2009 by Travel and Leisure Magazine and as the second Best of Travel in 2010 by Lonely Planet.

16. What is the communicative purpose of the text above?
 a. To describe tourism place, Bali Island. d. To inform the readers about the beauty Bali
 b. To share an amusing place in Bali Island e. To retell events for informing and entertaining
 c. To present two point of view about Bali
17. Why people called Bali as the Island of paradise?
 a. Because Bali is located in Pardise d. Because is amazing culture and society
 b. Because its outstanding natural beauty e. Because it offers extraordinary experience

- c. Because its best traditional culinary
18. Which statements is NOT TRUE based on the text?
- Bali is called as thousand temples island
 - The Culture in Bali is preserved from generation to generation
 - Balinese beach sand and the beauty of the sea are so mesmerizing
 - Bali offers spiritual life and traditional culinary to extraordinary experience
 - Bali is nominated as the Indonesian's Best Island in 2009 by Travel and Leisure Magazine
19. The followings are another names of Bali, **except** _____
- Dewata Island
 - The Island of God
 - Thousand – Temples Island
 - The Jungle tracking Island
 - The Island of paradise
20. "It is the most famous island in Indonesia. (the first paragraph)
The synonym of the underlined word is _____
- Well known
 - Interesting
 - Wonderful
 - Eye catching
 - Fabulous

1.5 ANNOUNCEMENT

The text is for question 21 -22

Attention Please!

Students of grade XII are welcome to attend a morning seminar on:

HOW TO PREPARE FOR THE FINAL EXAMINATION

You can learn a lot from Mr. Budi Umar, a well-known education consultant.

Date : July, 27th, 2018

Time : 07.30

Venue : School main hall

Don't miss this free event. Seats are limited.

To reserve your seat, please call Kemal: 0812 69795677 Or 085234576

21. The advantages of attending the seminar that students get are able

- To meet the education consultant
- To prepare for the final examination
- To teach strategies for the final examination
- To get the free chance of joining the seminar
- To be a presenter in that seminar

22. Who will come to the morning seminar?

- All students
- Mr. Budi Umar
- Students of class XII
- All students and their neighbours
- Student who is the best in class XII

The text is for question 23-25

To : All students and teachers

Come and visit our new library. Lots of new books (brand new novels and non-fiction books, are available. You can also enjoy our newest DVDs collection.

Head of library

Ramadhan

23. What are the things offered in the new library ?

- Books and DVDs.
- Old and new books.
- New books and novels.

- D. New DVDs and non-fiction books.
- E. Popular movies

24. Why does the writer make the announcement ?
- A. To resume a new novel.
 - B. To invite the reader to visit the library.
 - C. To let the reader know about the head of library.
 - D. To help the reader know where to find the DVDs.
 - E. To make competition who visit the library a lots

25. Who make the announcement ?
- A. Ramadhan
 - B. All students
 - C. All teachers
 - D. The librarian
 - E. Guardian

**HAVE NICE MID SEMESTER TEST AND
GOOD LUCK**